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Memo 
 

To: Members of Council 

From: Mayor Rob Burton 

CC: Jane Clohecy, CAO 

  Vicki Tytaneck, Town Clerk 

Date: June 30, 2021 

Subject: Special Council Meeting re: Responding to the Request for Minister Zoning 

Order to Protect Glen Abbey 

 

Comments 
On June 21, 2021, Oakville MPP Stephen Crawford requested that Town Council, 

through a Council resolution, formally request that Minister of Municipal Affairs and 

Housing Minister, Steve Clark, issue a Ministerial Zoning Order to protect the Glen 

Abbey lands.  

In consideration of the staff report from the Legal Department, dated June 29, 2021, 

attached is a draft Resolution for Council to consider. 

 

 


